
 
 
Dear Class of 2020, 
 
As you know, this spring has come with many unexpected challenges for our entire MECHS 
community. The COVID-19 pandemic has presented an incredibly difficult situation that has led 
to the need for creative thinking and significant changes to our school calendar. 
 
Unfortunately, I am writing today to inform you that we have decided to cancel/postpone our 
graduation ceremony, originally scheduled for May 30th, 2020. We are acting out of an 
abundance of caution to protect the safety of you and your loved ones. 
 
For the time being, we are looking at a tentative date of August 3, 2020, for the rescheduled 
ceremony. However, this is subject to change as the situation surrounding COVID-19 continues 
to evolve. We will keep you updated as soon as we know more. 
 
We are still hoping to host traditional senior awards nights later this summer to recognize our 
scholarship and other award recipients. In the meantime, we will be celebrating the Class of 
2020 on social media and through other means to help ensure our seniors have the proper 
sendoff. You should be very proud of this accomplishment! 
 
With that, I want to thank you for your patience, understanding, and flexibility during this 
unprecedented time. I am heartened to see us all support one another as we have figured out 
how to manage this situation together.  
 
I also encourage you to reflect on this achievement and your future. You certainly have a lot to 
celebrate! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Wayne Lovell 
Superintendent of Mountain Education Charter High School  
 
 


